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CIRCULAR NO. 33 OF 2020                               May 16, 2020   
 

 
 

HIGH PRIORITY 
 
 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE CEOs  
 
 
 

SALE OF OUT LOTS – TEMPORARY SUSPENSION  
 
 
At the CTTA Committee Meeting held on 14, May 2020, it was decided to temporally suspend the 

sale of out lots of teas from both RPC and all Private Tea Factory Owner factories. 

 

Accordingly, the sale of out lots will be suspended for a period of four (4) weeks with effect from 

Sale No. 19 to Sale No. 22.  The recommencement of the sale of out lots will be determined upon 

a decision taken by the CTTA Committee and will be duly notified to the membership thereafter.  

 
 
 
 
 
THE SECRETARIAT  
THE COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION    
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